
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 5th June 2024 

                                                                                             

 

Thursday 12th September 2024        

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Re: Year 6 London Residential  

 

At the end of last term, we provided information on our Year 6 Residential which will be taking 

place in June next year. We can now confirm the dates will be Wednesday 25th – Thursday 26th 

June 2025. Across the Trust we have had low numbers wishing to attend so we will be extending the 

deposit deadline until Friday 25th October 2024.  

 

The children will take part in an overnight city residential to London and will be visiting a range of 

tourist attractions as well as watching a musical in the West End in the evening. We will travel by 

private coach and following valuable feedback from pupils and staff, we will be staying overnight in a 

hotel in Chessington.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £325. There is a possibility that this will be reduced if the number of 

children attending increases.  

 

We are extending the deposit deadline to Friday 25th October 2024 to give more 

children the opportunity to participate. 

 

The payment schedule will be as follows: 

 

Payment 1 - Deposits of £100 (non-refundable) and slip by Friday 25th October 2024. 

Payment 2 of £50 by 30th November 2024  

Payment 3 of £50 by 31st January 2024  

Payment 4 of £60 by 28th February 2025 

Payment 5 of £65 by 31st March 2025 

 

All monies must be paid via the ParentPay system, by the dates above, to secure the place and all 

money paid is non-refundable as the school has already committed to the trip. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns and would like to discuss the trip, please feel free to speak to 

Mrs Chubb who will be more than happy to answer any questions.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Paul Arnold  

Senior Head of School 
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Year 6 London Residential Trip  

25th -26th June 2025 

 

Please return this slip to the main school office and pay your deposit via ParentPay to 

secure your place as places are allocated on a first come first served basis. 

 

I would like to reserve a place for my child _________________________________ on the 

London Residential for June 2025.   

 

The total cost of the trip will be £325 per child.  

 

Payment 1 - Deposits of £100 (non-refundable) and slip by Friday 25th October 2024. 

Payment 2 of £50 by 30th November 2024  

Payment 3 of £50 by 31st January 2024  

Payment 4 of £60 by 28th February 2025 

Payment 5 of £65 by 31st March 2025 

 

All monies are non-refundable and must be paid prior to the trip. 

 

 

Signed ___________________________________________ 

 

Date ___________________________ 

 

 

 

 


